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Dear Mr. Brown, Clerk of the Board, 

I am writing this comment to the IL Pollution Control Board in support of vehicle
electrification/adopting clean vehicle standards in IL. My name is Lise Loberg, I am a resident of
Chicago, IL, and a member of Sierra Club. I care about clean air as an avid outdoors person. I'm a
cyclist and I notice the difference in air quality when gasoline switches from summer grade to
standard grade. If that difference is noticeable, wouldn't cleaner air and less diesel be even more
noticeable?  I believe that zero emissions vehicles are the wave of the future and the sooner the
better! I urge you to adopt Advanced Clean Trucks (ACT) and the Advanced Clean Cars II (ACCII)
programs. 

Respectfully, 
Lise Loberg
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